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Dear Ms. Johnson,
I have had the opportunity to review the drawings for the proposed new building to be built on the
site . I am the owner of the property to the west of the site that being 8040 and 8056 and 8048
Nesters Road. I have the following comments.

1. The building materials , layout , color , and overall design , are in keeping with the existing
building on the site and our existing buildings

2. The building is consistent with the type of development that we originally conceived for the
site

3. The building positioning , parking , driveway layout are all good, and well thought out
4. The landscaping fits well with what we have done next door and is appropriate for the site.
I fully support the project as presented , and I look forward to its completion. Sincerely Nigel
Woods President NSW Holdings Ltd

Nigel Woods
Chairman, Director
Coastal Mountain Excavations Ltd.
Whistler, BC
www.coastalmountain.ca
WE MOVED!!!
Please note that our new address is:
8040 Nester's Road
Whistler, BC
V0N 1B8

Whistler based Construction and Services company that is creating a legacy of success for all.
Work hard, play hard.
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